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November 12, 2012 
 
 
 
Dear Encoder Products Company Customer, 
 
This document is our statement regarding the use of both Latex and Animal By-Products in our 
products. 
 
 
Encoder Products Company (EPC) does not manufacture or supply any products that contain 
Latex or Animal By-Products in either the products or the packaging.  The products do not come 
in contact with any Latex materials throughout the manufacturing process. 
 
 
To the best of my knowledge, the above statements and declarations are true. 
 
 
 
Signed, 
 

 
 
James MacLachlan – Corporate Officer 
Encoder Products Company, Inc. 
464276 Hwy 95 South 
P.O. Box 249 
Sagle, ID 83860 
ph: 208-263-8541 
fax: 208-255-4716  


